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TO:   All Media Outlets  

FROM:  Jonathan Ruda, Town Administrator  

Date:   March 27, 2020 16:00  

RE:   Three More Cases of COVID-19 confirmed in Dudley 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
The Town of Dudley is confirming that three additional cases of Dudley residents testing 
positive for the COVID-19 virus have been reported today.  According to Town Administrator, 
Jonathan Ruda, “This brings our local total, as of 3:45 on Friday afternoon up to four confirmed 
cases.  As testing becomes more widespread and available, we’ve expected this, and expect 
more, but we have prepared for this. The Town continues to follow the protocols provided by 
the Department of Public Health for all cases or suspected cases of COVID-19. 
  
 

Contact: Jonathan Ruda, Town Administrator and Public Information Officer  
   (508) 949-8001  
   administrator@dudleyma.gov 


